
     

THE MORAY COUNCIL

FLOOD ALLEVIATION SUB-COMMITTEE

WEDNESDAY 27 FEBRUARY 2008

 

 

 

BUSINESS

 

1. Sederunt

2. Declaration of Group Decisions and Members Interests

3. Written Questions

PERFORMANCE MANAGEMENT

4. Moray Flood Alleviation Schemes : Progress – Report by Director of Environmental Services, see
Appendices 1 and 2, and copy letter

5. Elgin Flood Prevention Order – Report by Director of Environmental Services, see Appendix
6. Moray Flood Alleviation Schemes : Monitoring of Estimated Costs to bring Schemes to Construction

Start Stage for Financial Years 2006-2009 – Report by Director of Environmental Services, see
Appendices 1 and 2

7. Forres (River Findhorn & Pilmuir) Flood Alleviation Scheme : Recommendation Report Update –
Report by Director of Environmental Services

8. Progress of Scottish Water's Drainage Area Studies for Elgin, Rothes & Forres and Aberlour – Report
by Director of Environmental Services, see Appendix

8. (a) Tyock Burn Culvert Replacement: Hydraulic Review - Report by Director of Environmental
Services

8.(b) Flood Risk Research – Report by Director of Environmental Services

9. Question Time

 

http://www.moray.gov.uk/minutes/data/FA20080227/sederunt.pdf
http://www.moray.gov.uk/minutes/data/FA20080227/Item 4.pdf
http://www.moray.gov.uk/minutes/data/FA20080227/Item 4 (Appendix 1).pdf
http://www.moray.gov.uk/minutes/data/FA20080227/Item 4 (Appendix 2).pdf
http://www.moray.gov.uk/minutes/data/FA20080227/Item 4 (Copy Letter).pdf
http://www.moray.gov.uk/minutes/data/FA20080227/Item 5.pdf
http://www.moray.gov.uk/minutes/data/FA20080227/Item 5 (Appendix).pdf
http://www.moray.gov.uk/minutes/data/FA20080227/Item 6.pdf
http://www.moray.gov.uk/minutes/data/FA20080227/Item 6.pdf
http://www.moray.gov.uk/minutes/data/FA20080227/Item 6 (Appendix 1).pdf
http://www.moray.gov.uk/minutes/data/FA20080227/Item 6 (Appendix 2).pdf
http://www.moray.gov.uk/minutes/data/FA20080227/Item 7.pdf
http://www.moray.gov.uk/minutes/data/FA20080227/Item 8.pdf
http://www.moray.gov.uk/minutes/data/FA20080227/Item 8 (Appendix).pdf
http://www.moray.gov.uk/minutes/data/FA20080227/Item 8(a).pdf
http://www.moray.gov.uk/minutes/data/FA20080227/Item 8 (b).pdf

	Local Disk
	X:\Desktop\data\FA20080227A00.htm


